
 Electrician
Job/Educational Opportunity

Applications for the Inside Wireman
Apprenticeship program for the 2022 selection
process will be accepted on the following days:

Monday, October 24, 2022, through Friday
October 28, 2022, from 5:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.

Saturday, October 29, 2022, from 9:00 a.m. to
12:00 noon.

Monday, October 31, 2022, through Friday,
November 4, 2022, from 5:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.

All applications are available for pick up at
Local 649 JATC, 3941 Humbert Rd., Alton, IL.
(Located behind Local 649 IBEW Hall) for each

period. A $25 nonrefundable application fee is
required before receiving application.

This four-year program is jointly sponsored by the
National Electrical Contractor Association (NECA)

and the International Brotherhood of Electrical
Workers (IBEW). Apprenticeship provides a
minimum of 144 hours of evening classroom

instruction per year, required extensive
mathematical usage plus 8,000 hours of on-the-job

training.

Applicants must have an official High School
diploma or equivalent GED, be at least 18 years of
age and show successful completion of one year
(two semesters) of Algebra with a grade of “C” or

higher on each semester of transcript.

It is MANDATORY that a copy of your High
School transcript or equivalent GED

accompanies your application. (No Exceptions)

If applicable, a college transcript or other
transcripts may also be submitted with the

application.

The final day for completed applications with
pertinent paperwork to be returned to the JATC
is Friday, November 4, 2022, from 5:00 p.m. to

8:00 p.m. (No exceptions)

Applications are invited from men, women, and
members of minority groups. Pre-Employment drug

screening, medical physical and background
checks after acceptance will be required.

Equal Opportunity Employer


